
 

TOWN COMMISSION MEETING 

May 14, 2024 at 6:30 PM 

 

 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: 
 

DISCUSSION & ACTION, NEW CITRUS CONNECTION STOPS 

SUBJECT: Citrus Connection will present the two new proposed locations. 

STAFF ANALYSIS: 

 

 

Kaley Raub, Government and Community Relations Coordinator for 

Citrus Connection will present to the Commission opportunities of two 

new additional bus locations in Dundee.   

 

This has been a project town staff and Citrus Connection have been 

working on and discussing for two years now per the request of this town 

commission.   

 

Ms. Kaley will provide more details in her presentation on this 

opportunity for additional stops in Dundee to help mobilize our residents 

throughout the county. 

FISCAL IMPACT: $27,948 for our next budget season 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: At the will of the Commission 

ATTACHMENTS: 

 

2024 CITRUS CONNECTION PPP DUNDEE BRIEFING  

 


